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TWF Submission for the EOC's Discrimination Law Review - NB
October 7 deadline!

Dear TWF friends

The Women's Foundation today submitted our response to the EOC's public consultation on the
Discrimination Law Review. You can find a copy of our submission in English here. The Chinese version
will be available on our website next week.

As many of you know, the DLR aims to assess the effectiveness of Hong Kong's existing anti-
discrimination laws and seeks the public's views on the EOC's recommendations for reform. Our
submission outlines the views of TWF in relation to the proposed changes.

We strongly encourage everyone (organisations and individuals) to voice your opinions and to make a
submission before the October 7 deadline. Your participation is essential if we are to make progress in
streamlining and improving Hong Kong's anti-discrimination laws and policies.

For more information on the DLR, please visit: www.eocdlr.org.hk/en/index.html

If you have any questions, please contact me at lisa@thewomensfoundationhk.org.

Warm regards

Lisa Moore
Research & Advocacy Manager

9A Chun Wo Commercial Centre, 23-29 Wing Wo Street, Sheung Wan 

E. info@thewomensfoundationhk.org | T. +852-2592-8265 | F. +852-2592-8264
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